

## **Breckon Hill Primary School Y1 Newsletter**

## Contact us: contact@breckonhillprimary.co.uk



# 01642 243044 breckonhillprimary.co.uk

### Autumn



Message from the staff

Welcome to Year 1. We look forward to watching you grow and learn.

We are very impressed with how the children have settled into their new classes. Thanks for parents' patience at home time and standing back so we can safely handover children to their parent/carer, this is much appreciated.

If parents have any questions, please don't hesitate to contact us.

**Water bottles:** Children have a water bottle in school which will stay in school and refreshed with clean drinking water daily

### Learning

We will be thinking of what a home is, who lives in our house and different types of homes and houses. See if you can spot homes in stories and books you read and talk about what a home is. We will be looking at homes in the past and how they are different from our homes today.

#### PE Kit

Please make sure children have PE kits in school. Black shorts/leggings and a white t-shirt. Please let us know and we can help.

#### PE days

Mrs Barron Monday and Friday

Miss Morgan Monday and Friday

Mrs Holian Tuesday and Friday

### **Reading books**

Please read with your child every night and make a note in your child's reading record.

Homework - your child will be given spellings every week and homework will be put on Seesaw.

How you can help - Please bring a named book bag and coat every day to school. Please label all items of clothing, including your child's uniform and PE kit.

Many thanks Miss Morgan and Mrs Barron and the Y1 Team

